
Next meeting    

Wednesday 10th July - from 

7pm.

 


As we know how much everyone enjoys our Christmas 
Socials, this year we are having a Summer Social too.


Usual cakes and drinks for sale and also vegetable samosas. 


We will also be having a plant swop stall, so please bring all 
your unwanted plants along.


We have 3 short talks planned, from:-


Jenny T.


Caroline S.


Nigel T.  


There will be a short questionnaire, where we would like your 
views on the things we do and things you would like to see 
introduced or changed in the future of the society.  

Not compulsory and can be anonymous if you wish.


We will also be doing a couple of very easy, fun quizzes. These 
will be done in groups, so no need to worry, but a really good 
chance to get to know other members.


Looking forward to seeing  as many members as are 
able, joining us for our Summer Social 


       from the, WHS  committee


